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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 

To: Jeff Bates 

cc: 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100140-TP - Adoption of BST/AT&T and T-Mobile by Zeus Wireless, LLC 

~ 

Thursday, March 25,2010 9:13 AM 

Cathi Lindsley; Dorothy Menasco; Laura King; 'Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM 

Jeff, 
Per this e-mail, i have changed the docket title to: 

"Notice of adoption of the interconnection agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a 
ATLT florida d/b/a ATLT Southeast and T-Mobile USA, Inc. by Zeus Wireless, LLC." 
thank you for catching that. 
Marguerite. 

~ - 
From: Jeff  Bates 
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2010 7:52 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Cathi Lindsley; Dorothy Menasco; Laura King; Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM 
Subject: Docket No. 100140-TP - Adoption of BST/AT&T and T-Mobile by Zeus Wireless, LLC 

Marguerite, please change the docket title of this adoption so that it indicates the agreement being adopted only includes 
interconnection. 

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shurnard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida bas a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state oficials regarding stale 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

3/25/2010 

- 


